

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137 Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

27/6/25

## Reminder Letter

Dear Parents/Carers of Y3 Hedgehogs,

As you may be aware Hedgehogs class have been having weekly percussion lessons with Roz from the Music Hub. On Thursday 3rd July, Hedgehogs would like to invite their family and friends to come and enjoy listening to what they have learnt in a percussion performance starting at 9am. If your child has been having music lessons on another instrument and they have a piece of music that they would like to share during the performance, there will also be an opportunity for them to do this. The performance will last approximately 30 minutes and will be in the hall.

Hedgehogs Class